
Our Title 1 Family night has been
rescheduled to TUESDAY,
NOVEMBER 7 from 4 - 5 PM to
honor the Nepali holiday and
tradition celebrated on October
23. We will be providing
information, resources, and
family activities!

 upcoming Family event

Students in our Quarter 1 groups
have been working on individualized goals with
our Title 1 specialists for over a month! This
means we’re at the progress monitoring mark. 

Following progress monitoring, we will
determine next steps for every child in the
program, whether that’s moving onto more
complex standards, returning to full-time
classroom instruction, or revisiting and
practicing more foundational skills. We are
ready to celebrate the growth students have
made. 

A month of Specialized Support
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read more about title 1

Did you know that Reading is a science? 

Modern research calls for direct phonics

instruction to build the foundation for strong

reading skills. Because we believe in best

practices, our Kindergarten, first, and second

grade Title scholars are focused on Phonics this

year! At ICPA, we are delivering evidence-based

Phonics instruction so that students master

letter sounds and build fluency. 

Focused on Phonics

One of the best lessons we can teach to

children is how to be a resilient learner.

This means teaching children what to do

when they’re stuck and how to use

strategies to help themselves. As much as

we hate to see students struggle, we want

to guide future independent problem-

solvers. This month’s resource is all about

teaching your child what to do when a

solution or skill is not easy to obtain. 

problem-solvers

www.imaginecolumbus
primaryacademy.com




